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CITY OF GRAYLING NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR 

MICHIGAN COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 

(CDBG) FUNDING FOR THE RELINING OF SEWER PIPES 
 

 

The City of Grayling will conduct a public hearing on May 29 at 6 p.m. at Grayling City 

Hall, 1020 City Blvd. for the purpose of affording citizens an opportunity to examine 

and submit comments on the proposed application for a CDBG grant.  

 

The City of Grayling proposes to request $2,025,485 in CDBG funds to reline sanitary 

sewer system lines. The city plans to match with $222,803 or 11% of the request. This 

project will benefit at least 51% low to moderate income persons. No residents will be 

displaced because of the proposed activities. 

 

Further information, including a copy of City of Grayling’s Community Development 

Plan and CDBG application is available for review. To inspect the documents, please 

contact Erich Podjaske at manager@cityofgrayling.org or call 989-348-2131. You can 

all review all documents at Grayling City Hall. Comments may be submitted in writing 

through May 28 or made in person at the public hearing.  

 

Citizen views and comments on the proposed application are welcome. 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Grayling  

Erich Podjaske, Manger  

989-348-2131 

 
 

 

 

 
 THE CITY OF GRAYLING IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER AND PROVIDER. 
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